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English Translation

Ann Arbor, Mich., February 8, 1938 1517 Montclair

Dear Father,

I received your last message on January 6th (card 53). Around the same time, I received the

delicious cakes and papers, but I couldn't decipher the postmark. Mrs. Neumann wrote to

me recently that she last spoke to you all on January 19th by phone. I hope the Queen Mary

will bring recent news again today. I'm doing well. I have a lot to do at my new job and am

busy writing letters of application, most recently to the Perkin Medal Prize winner F.J. Tone

of the Carborundum Company in response to his article in Industrial and Engineering

Chemistry on the silicon carbide modification network. In the meantime, confirmation of the

auction proceeds has arrived. Many thanks again!

I recently went to Detroit with Lore M. for an evening social gathering that a friendly group

for newcomers usually hosts. Among other things, I met a Dr. Stein who was familiar with

your work as a colloid chemist! In addition, Dr. Hein, the director of a pharmaceutical factory,

knew Professor Haber. The president of the club, who also knows Dr. Helfman well, spoke to

me for a long time and was very charming.
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Some rather important and surprising news: Mr. Schnell, who we would have least expected,

became engaged to Mr. Jolowicz's niece from Hamburg. I must go to the laboratory as

quickly as possible. Best regards to everyone.

Your Max


